Pacific Marine Investigations
Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932
Check out “Stolen Vessels” at

www.pacificmarineinvestigations.com

RECOVERED

2006 Sea Ray 320 “Princess Serphina”

Approximately 3 hours after receiving the theft bulletin on the Princess Serphina, Mike Short of
Vancouver Marina in the Fraser River observed a Sea Ray Sundancer with two suspicious males
at his fuel dock. The vessel had a different Vessel license and was not displaying any name.
Mike contacted the Vancouver Police Marine Unit who were able to locate the vessel in English
Bay, board it and confirm it to be the stolen Princess Serphina. Two males were subsequently
arrested. As a result of Mike and his staff, the $250,000 vessel was recovered.
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